
 Thank you all for your loving support 

over the last 10 years! And may God 

continue to use SLiK to shower the 

orphans of Korea with His love and grace! 

Under the clear blue skies of Rancho Palos Verdes and the lush landscape tended by Ann’s parents, over 50 

guests were introduced to our very special guests from Korea: Gwanggyu Mo (17) and Wooram Lee (15), from 

Sinaewon Children’s Group Home and Yunji Choi (15) from Chunyangwon Children’s Group Home. 

 
We thank and praise God for the loving, generous way He showered the kids with His grace —from the 

delicious and thoughtfully curated menu, to the beautifully decorated home, to the humble service and horchata 

from Noah Lee, as well as the heart-moving speeches from Hyunah and Ava. The 3 kids from Korea were 

touched by the outpouring of love shown by your attendance, hugs, and kind words. 

 

As the kids continue on in the rest of their SL!K Vision Trip, we ask that you continue to pray for them. Would 

you please pray for their faith to be strengthened as they witness the marvel and glory of the Grand Canyon? 

And that their hearts would be filled by the love of their host parents and new Korean American friends? 

 

Gwanggyu, Wooram, and Yunji are just a few of the blessed orphans from Korea who are so grateful for your 

prayers and support. If you are interested in sponsoring any of our children who are still in need of sponsors, 
please let us know. There are 2 ways to help: 

 

1. Individual sponsorships include care and prayers for a special child matched with you (and some of our 

sponsors support multiple orphans!) as well as a $35 monthly donation into the child’s savings account. 

Once the child is 18 years old and aged out of the orphanage, they will receive their savings account to 

help them transition into the next chapter of their lives. 

 

2. 2026 SLiK Vision Trip fund: Next year, we are planning an even bigger trip —orchestrating the 

Sinaewon Orchestra kids to perform in Los Angeles! This will take extra prayers and funds so we have 

already begun planning for that endeavor. Our hope is to bring as many of the Sinaewon Orchestra 

members as possible and allow them to shine at a performance at the Walt Disney Concert Hall! If you 

would like to donate to that dream, please feel free to donate and indicate that the funds are specifically 

for the orchestra. 


